
From: Claire McLean  
Sent: 23 January 2023 21:20 
To: Josh Lawlor 
Cc: Rav Curry 
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2022/5524/P 
 
Dear Mr Lawlor, 
 
Thank you for this recent consultation. I can confirm that the Canal & River 
Trust have no comments to make, but would like the council to remind the 
applicant of the informative on the decision notice regarding the Code of 
Practice for Works Affecting the Canal & River Trust, so this could be appended 
to the discharge of condition decision notice: 
 
"Informative 
The applicant/developer should refer to the current Canal & River Trust “Code 
of Practice for Works affecting the Canal & River Trust” to ensure that the 
necessary consents are obtained from the Trust’s Third Party Work’s , 
regarding the proposed Risk Assessment and Method and piling proposals. 
Please contact enquiries.tpwsouth@canalrivertrust.org.uk. See Code of 
Practice here: http://canalrivertrust.org.uk/about-us/for-
businesses/undertaking-works-on-our-property.” 
 
Please feel free to contact me if you have any further queries. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Claire McLean MRTPI 
Area Planner – London 
 
Please note that I do not work on Fridays 
 
 
canalrivertrust.org.uk 
 
Sign up for the Canal & River Trust e-newsletter 
canalrivertrust.org.uk/newsletter https://canalrivertrust.org.uk/specialist-
teams/planning-and-design 
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